
North Smithfield Annual Great Pumpkin 

Festival 

 

Pet Policy 

 

Unfortunately, due to School Grounds Policy, family pets are 

welcomed at the PumpkinFest.  

Service animals, with documentation, are welcome. 

Owners must take responsibility for the cleanup of any “deposits” 

their pet may leave, please bring your own pet waste bags. 

Owners must be ready to provide proof of all required and up-to-

date vaccinations, and pets must have ID tags on their collars. When 

you bring your pet to the PumpkinFest, you accept liability for injury or 

property damage caused by your dog and you will be responsible for all 

cost of repairs, fines or levies. 

Pumpkin Festival Committee 

 

   


